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Announcement for PG Courses

We wish to inform the aspirants to the PG courses- MACJ and 
MAEMA that the dates for the Online Entrance Test comprising a 
Written Test, Group Discussion and Personal Interview for the 
academic year 2020-2021 will be announced shortly.

Graduates from any stream are eligible to apply for these courses. 
Students from the graduating class of 2020 are also eligible to 
apply.

Keep watching this space for further updates.

For any further information or queries contact us on: 
022 22826122 on Saturdays between 9:00 am and 2:00 pm or
Email us on: kccbmm@gmail.com or massmedia@kccollege.edu.in

Till then Stay Home, Stay Safe, Stay Happy!


